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REACHING, TEACHING, AND GROWING,  

ALL TO THE GLORY OF GOD! 
 

September 23,  2021 

HELPERS for 09/26/21 SERVICES  SCHEDULE 

Nursery l, ll, & lll   

Carla Rachel 

Kim L Kelsey 

Natalie Maggie 

Ushers  

*Bill Rogers Bob Sinclair 

Bob Hinkleman Shannon Howard 

Children’s Message Kelsey 

AM Benediction Jim Walthall 

Decision Counselor Janice Walthall 

Sun./Wed.  

Lock Up  Kevin Williams 

Accompanist  Jan Jenkins 

Sunday, September 26, 2021 

9:30 AM Sunday School 

7:00 PM Church Council Meeting 

6:00 PM Business Meeting 

FBC Family, 

  

 Being a Christian is tough; it seems as though we are fighting the enemy    

everywhere we turn. It can be very exhausting. I would be lying if I said that I never 

had a day where I thought about packing up and living on a beach somewhere where I 

could disappear just for a few days. Whenever we have a day like that ,we can rest in 

this promise, “I am sure of this, that he who began a good work in you will bring it to 

completion at the day of Jesus Christ” (Philippians 1:6).   

In Christ,                                                                                                                     

Pastor Mike 

Week of 09/19/2021 

ATTENDANCE 

Sunday School 76 

Worship Service 94 

Online Worship 126 

Wednesday Activities 83 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

Budget Needs $3,509 

Budget Given $2,363.00 

Yearly Needs $133,342.00 

Yearly Given $105,551.06 

HISTORY 

Wed. , September 29, 2021 

5:30 PM Free͏Dinner͏(Chili͏dogs)͏for͏

all͏who͏attend͏our͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏

activities: 

 Connect͏Kids 

 Impact͏youth 

6:00͏PM Adult͏Bible͏Study 



       

   

 

 

 

 

          We are so close to reaching our goal of 

           $1,500.00 this year for the Rheubin L. 

              South Missouri Missions Offering.  

           May God bless you for your donations.

                         

We keep enrolling new kids each 

Wednesday.  This week, we had 26 

adult volunteers making sure 53 

kids up to grade six  had a good 

Wednesday.     

What a blessing it is to hear them     

recite scripture from memory! 

 

So far we’ve received  

$1,269.00. Thank you!!! 



 

Me:͏͏“Let’s eat soup!” 

You:͏͏“Let’s pack shoeboxes!” 

Mandy:͏͏“Let’s do both!!!” 

Me:͏͏“I͏like͏the͏way͏you͏think,͏Mandy! 

    October 10th 

                4:00 PM                

 ͏͏͏͏͏͏We’re͏having͏a͏soup-sampling͏while͏packing͏party!͏ 

Come͏help͏pack͏all͏the͏goodies͏we’ve͏collected͏for͏  ͏͏͏͏͏͏

the͏Operation͏Christmas͏Child͏shoeboxes.͏͏   ͏͏͏͏͏͏͏Bring͏

some͏soup͏to͏share.͏͏ 

͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏͏We’ll͏meet͏in͏the͏Fellowship͏Hall͏for͏some 

fun,͏fellowship,͏and͏lots͏of͏yummy͏soups!͏ 

͏͏͏͏It͏doesn’t͏get͏better͏than͏this!!! 

 

Please͏note͏

revised͏͏date! 


